
Sportivity Ltd T/as Premier Education 
Unit 37, Teignbridge Business Centre 

Cavalier Road 
Devon 

TQ12 6TZ 
15th November 2022 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
RE: Fit & Fed Programme Free Places 
 
Would you like your children to attend holiday activities, including a nutritious lunch, this 
Christmas for free?  
 
Premier Education are excited to be partnered up with Plymouth City Council again this 
Christmas period for their Fit & Fed Programme. Over the past year, we’ve supported 
thousands of primary aged children attend our Premier Education Holiday Clubs, including 
over 7,317 attendances this Summer period alone! 
 
The programme & letter is set out to support you. We are offering free holiday club places, 
including a nutritious hot meal & snack on the run up to Christmas, giving your much-
needed time to get prepared for the Christmas holiday break.  
 
Our holiday clubs are running from Monday 19th December to Thursday 22nd December and 
you will be given a letter from Plymouth City Council with a series of booking vouchers for 
your children, to be use at point of booking. Here are some instructions on how to redeem 
your voucher:  
1 – Receive voucher codes from Plymouth Council (through school) 
2 – Log on to the Premier Education Website www.premier-education.com-parents & 
register/ log in (using your email address & password) 
3 – Search from our nearest venues: 

- Boringdon Primary School, PL7 4HJ 
- Widewell Primary School, PL6 7ER 
- Morley Meadow Primary School, PL9 7GN 

4 – Click to book on to the set days and use your Voucher Codes given by Plymouth City 
Council to confirm your place!  
 
We have only 30 places per day available on our holiday clubs, set on a first-come, first-
served basis, so please don’t delay and book your children on to some fantastic activities 
this Christmas break. Some of the activities include:  
Football, Gymnastics, Art & Craft, Basketball, Dance & Drama and Dodgeball! There will be 
Christmas Prizes available for children as part of the holiday club and your little one will take 
something away on our Christmas Party Day (Thursday 22nd December) as a gift for 
Christmas!  
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch on the email and phone 
number below!  
 
Thank you,   
Joe Burfield 
 
Area Manager & HAF Coordinator  
Premier Education Plymouth 
T – (+44) 07984 333556 
E – jburfied@premier-education.com  


